
 

Harden Parish Council 
 

NOTICE OF CONLUSION OF AUDIT 
ANNUAL RETURN FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2017 

 
Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

 
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234) 

 
 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
1.  The audit of accounts for Harden Parish Council for the year ended 31 March 2017 has been 
 completed and the accounts have been published. 

2.  The Annual Return is available for inspection by any local government elector of the area of Harden 
 Parish Council on application to: -  
 
 

 Ken Eastwood 
 Clerk to Harden Parish Council 
 c/o 8 West Drive 
 Oxenhope 
 BD22 9LJ 
 (clerk@hardenparishcouncil.gov.uk) 
  
 

3.  Copies will be provided to any person on payment of £2 for each copy of the Annual Return. 
 
4. Alternatively, a copy of the return in PDF format is available on the Parish Council website at 
 www.hardenparishcouncil.gov.uk  

 
 
 This announcement is made by: Ken Eastwood, Clerk to Harden Parish Council 
 
 Date of announcement: 14 September 2017 

 
 


